
	

 
LAKESIDE GROVERS  OF 
TAMARIND  GROVE 
 
 
A SOCIAL CLUB FOR RESIDENTS FORMED  
FOR THE PURPOSE OF MEETING OUR  
NEIGHBORS IN A FUN, RELAXED 
ENVIRONMENT 
 
 
 

Board of Directors 
 
President, 
Kat Rankin 
goplaykeds@gmail.com 
 
Communications & Records, 
Sandy Johnson 
sandyj1950@aol.com 
 
Events Director, 
Lorelei Hoff 
lwhoff.fl@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer, 
Deb Delvaux 
deb.delvaux@gmail.com 
 
 
Tickets 
 
Ticket, 
Patti Parker 
patti4747@gmail.com 
2435 Upper Elmwood Place 
 

Must pay 2017 dues  
to buy tickets 
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Remember 
 
Put us in your address book to 
reduce the chance of our emails 
going into your junk folder. 
 
Tell us if your email changes.. 

 
“It’s the flock, the grove, that 
matters.  Our responsibility is to 
the species, not to specimens; to 
communities, not to individuals.” 
  -   Sara Stein,  1998 
      Author of Noah’s Garden 

 
Lakeside Grovers’ 

Annual Holiday Party 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2016 
SAVANNAH CENTER 

 
DOORS OPEN: 6:00 P.M.   

 
The big day is fast approaching, and if you purchased tickets to the Lakeside Grovers’ 
annual holiday party at the Savannah Center, now is the time to decide which gown to 
wear (or kilt or suit or sports coat).  We will gather in our finery with doors opening at 

NOMINATIONS STILL OPEN  
FOR OUR 2017 OFFICERS 

 Kat Rankin (goplaykids@gmail.com), Patti Parker (patti4747@gmail.com) and Marsha 
Herring (mherr424@comcast.net) will continue to accept nominations for new officers 
until Friday, December 16, 2016.   
 

• PRESIDENT:  for a one year term. 
• VICE PRESIDENT:  for a two year term total.  The second year this 

individual will automatically become the President for the following year. 
• EVENTS DIRECTOR:  for a one year term. 
• TREASURER:  for a two year term. 

 
Officer transition occurs in February 2017.   
 
Candidates must be paid up members of The Club and full-time residents of The 
Villages.  If you would like to be considered for one of these positions, or you know of 
a suitable candidate, please contact one of the members of the Nominating Committee 
via email.   

A Publication of the Lakeside Grovers Social Club December 2016 

JUST A REMINDER! 

6:00 p.m. with the party beginning at 6:30.   
 
Your table assignments will be on the tent cards 
you pick up outside the entrance doors.   
 
Dinner will be served at your table by 
professional servers from TooJay’s, and we will 
dance the night away to the very popular band, 
Flashback. 
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LGSC FINANCIAL REPORT 
OKTOBERFEST 

 
Ticket Sales:                   $1,635.00 
 
Expenses: 
     Entertainer:               $    200.00 
     Food:                             1,405.28 
     Beer & Supplies:             337.19 
Total Expenses:              $1,942.47 
 
Club Subsidy:                    $307.47 

KAT’S KORNER 
As the days fly by and 
our days are filled 
with laughter, song 
and cheer this holiday 
season we wish you 
peace, hope and good 
health in the next 
coming year.   
 
On behalf of the 
Lakeside Grover 
Team, we thank you 
for making this past 

JANUARY: 
Ticket Tuesday will be January 10.  Ventriloquist, 
Bill Lisby, will be on hand to entertain us at 
Sterling Heights on Monday,  January 23. 
 

FEBUARY: 
Golf Brooks - comedian, composer, and musician 
- is on tap to wow us on Monday, February 27, at 
Sterling Heights. 
 

MARCH: 
A change in our regular schedule will allow us to 
use SeaBreeze Rec Center on Thursday, March 
23.  Entertainment to be revealed at a later date!  

 

LOOKING FORWARD: 
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

To say our first attempt at a 
holiday art walk was successful 
would be an understatement!  
Over a glass of wine at the 
conclusion of the event, all 15 
artists participating in this “trial 
run”, unanimously and 
immediately voted to do it again 
next year.  We have even 
marked our calendars for the 
first Sunday in December 2017. 
 
It’s safe to say that the idea to 

have an art walk was a little frightening when I first thought of it.  
What if no one came?  What if no artists wanted to go out on a limb 
and take a chance?  But the first meeting banished that last question 
when everyone thought it was a good idea and was ready and willing 
to try it.  Then we took out our calendars to settle on a date and it 
seemed to be an omen . . . the first date we tried worked for 
everyone!  Is that not nearly a miracle? 
 
Anyway, we set up our creations in five homes and people streamed 
in even before the 1:00 o’clock start time.  It was magic and we 
thank each other for taking an idea and making it work and, most of 
all, we thank our friends and neighbors for supporting our endeavor.  
We hope you will be there for us in the future.  I’m sure we will be 

an even larger group next year when word of our 
success spreads.  I, for one, thank my fellow artists 
who were willing to take a chance on a new idea and 
for being a great group of people to work with.  Credit 
to our success goes to the following artists:  Carol 
Bayer, Carolyn Christensen, Deb and Bob Delvaux, 
Diane Hill, Karen Sheasley, Linda Connors, Linda 
McIntyre, Lorelei Hoff, Marge Levenson, Mary Hall, 
Patti Parker, Robin Smith, Sandy Johnson and Terri 
Behar. 
 
Lorelei Hoff 
Organizer 

year packed with incredible support and wonderful 
participation.  
 
Happy Holidays! 
 

FIRST ANNUAL HOLIDAY ART WALK 
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Caught on Camera with Berri Lee 
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																																												LAKESIDE	GROVERS	SOCIAL	CLUB	

																																																					2017	MEMBERSHIP	FORM	
	

MEMBERSHIP:		Dues	are	$5	per	person	for	the	2017	fiscal	year	from	October	2016	through	September	
2017.		Pay	by	check	payable	to	Lakeside	Grovers	Social	Club.	

First		
Name	

Last	
	Name	

Phone	 Home	 Cell	

Email	

1	

Street	Address	
(in	Villages)	

First		
Name	

Last	
	Name	

Phone	 Home	 Cell	

Email	

2	

NAME	TAGS:			CHECK	ONLY.			Complete	this	section	only	if	you	wish	to	purchase	name	tags	at		the	cost	of	$6	
each.			Tags	include	your	First	and	Last	Name,	the	LGSC	Logo,	and	optionally	your	Home	State	or	States.		Make	
check	payable	to	Lakeside	Grovers	Social	Club.	

Home	
State	

	
1	

Check	if	you	want	a	
Name	tag	

If	you	want	to	have	your	Home	State	on	your	Name	Tag,	enter	
the	state(s)	as	you	wish	them	to	appear.		(e.g.,	MI	&	OH)	

2	

Dues	must	be	paid	by	a	check	made	payable	to	Lakeside	Grovers	Social	Club.		Submit	your	check	and	Membership	
Form	when	you	buy	your	event	tickets,	or	send	to	

Marsha	Herring	
(352)	633-2729	

2239	Vassar	Lane,	The	Villages,		FL		32162	
	

Forms	will	be	available	during	ticket	sales	since	you	must	be	a	current	member	to	purchase	tickets.	

Home	
State	

	

Renew 

New 

Send	
News-
letter	

Send	
News-
letter	


